
From: POWERS Kevin -STAKEREL [mailto:kevin.powers@opg.com]  
 
Brent Kittmer, CAO/Clerk 
Town of St. Marys 
St.  Marys, ON 
 
July 07, 2017 
Dear Brent Kittmer,  
 
Please see the enclosed letter from two municipal leaders – Mayor Adrian Foster of Clarington, and Mayor Anne Eadie of 

Kincardine – urging that municipal councils across Ontario support OPG’s Deep Geologic Repository, for the sake of the 

environment and the Great Lakes. I hope you find their letter relevant to your own municipal interests.  

Best regards, 
Kevin Powers 
Director, Public Affairs, OPG Nuclear 

Phone: (416) 592-8470 
Email:  Kevin.powers@opg.com 
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